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Individuals associated with, or in support of, the movement may possess a flag similar to the 
one above. Please note, the igloo and Hawaiian patterns, as seen above, are symbolic indicators 
associated with the “Boogaloo” movement. 

CONTACT INFORMATION

Use caution if coming in contact with any individual(s) whom may identify with the “Boogaloo” movement. 
Should anyone have additional information regarding threats against law enforcement made by members of the 
group, please contact the ATF-Baltimore Crime Gun Intelligence Center (CGIC)  

or the ATF JSOC at 800-800-3835 
and ask for the Duty Agent closest to where the threat occurred. 

*** THIS INFORMATION ALONE SHOULD NOT CONSTITUTE PROBABLE CAUSE AND IS 
BEING SENT FOR OFFICER AWARENESS ONLY*** 
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